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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing the following 
clarification: 
 
Answers for First Transit – RFP 
 

1. Yes the Management Company is responsible for insurance on its employee. The sub-
Corp handles its own insurance 

2. Same as above 
3. No it is not the intent of the City to transfer the cost of loss operations. This was written 

regarding if a new management company was to be created July 1st. They would be 
responsible for any previous insurance losses of the sub –corp whose responsible for the 
day to day activities of the bus system.  

4. Yes this insurance is for the transit management company and paid for my TMS. In 
additional to this First Transit should have insurance for their employee(s) at their 
expense.  

 
 


